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Dear Parents/Carers 

Data and Examinations 2020 -21 - Key Dates for Year 12 

It has been great to see Year 12 making a start on their A-Level studies and adapting to the 
independence and commitment required to make the most of Post 16 study.  Please find below a 
list of key assessment and reporting dates for Year 12 students this year.   

During the year we plan to send out three written reports and there will also be an online parents’ 
evening.  Teachers have been and will continue to assess student performance in a variety of ways 
and use this assessment to report a current prediction of the grade they feel students are most 
likely to get at the end of Year 13.  They will also report on students’ commitment to learning as 
well. 

Students will follow the planned curriculum for each of their A-Level subjects and further details on 
this can be found on each exam board’s website. 

Please find below key dates for Year 12 for the coming academic year: 

Thursday 17 December 2020 Report to Parents (grade only report) 
Friday 23 April 2021 Report to Parents (Tutor Comments) 
Tuesday 18th May 2021 Parents Evening 
Monday 21 to Friday 25 June 2021  Trial Exams  
Friday 16 July 2021 Report to Parents (grade only report) 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor in the first 
instance.  

Yours sincerely  

Mr J Hoyle 
Assistant Headteacher – Achievement & Progress 

 


